
 

 

DATE: Wednesday 27 May 2020 

TIME: 7.30pm 

LOCATION: Zoom: 

 

SACRED HEART PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

 

 

  ATTENDEES:   Fr Paul,  Jan Hughes,  Maggie Wood,  Penny Withey, Michael Hoyle,  Mike Coleman,  Joseph Sharp,  Joan Kent,              

                            Daniel Kent,  Helena Ranson;  Clare Burroughs,  Andrea Waldram 

  APOLOGIES:    Laura Yarnold, 

 

 

 

1. Opening 

Prayer Father Paul opened the meeting with a prayer and Gospel reading. 

He also welcomed the committee to this PPC Zoom meeting. 

 

2. PPC 

Questionnaire 

The questionnaire was discussed at length. 

A timeline for the questionnaire is required, also how we are going to 

send out.  Suggested that in the first instant it should be via the 

website and Facebook as well as SurveyMonkey which JK will be 

organising. 

 

The PPC questionnaire was agreed on content and format.  JK to 

organise with DK FB and website form and once established Fr Paul 

to mention in the Mass 

 

we will also be revisiting the questionnaire once we are able to 

return to church to capture those who are not online and require a 

physical format. 

 

JK / 

DK 



 

 

3. Year of the 

WORD – 

Celebrating 

Gods Word 

events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bible in one year APP – this has been advertised in the newsletter. 

 

It was decided to leave Monsignor Matija and Carmelites until we are 

back at Mass. 

 

 Unlocking of the bible course – JK is working with Deacon Dave to 

facilitate these courses starting in July.  Jan to provide names and 

emails  of those who wrote in to the parish office to Joan as Joan is 

sending out follow up email of details of the course and zoom logins.  

It was decided that the Parish was willing to subsidise up to 50% of 

the cost of the book. The participants to purchase their own books 

and request a refund for half of the cost from the parish office - Joan 

will provide details on her follow up email. 

 

Ananias course – this is also offered. Clare Simpson will be leading 

this course.  At present 6 people had shown an interest and  Joan to 

discuss with Clare to see if it could be run in September. 

 

ABC course that had one session before we went into lock down.   Fr 

Paul to check if these can be done via zoom and to pick this back up. 

Joan is sorting this out with Geoff and Vicki. 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JK 

4.  Return to 

church 

It was decided that a separate meeting was required to discuss this 

topic.  Joan will send out list of questions for the PPC to consider and 

discuss in the next PPC 

JK 

5.  Ken Shorey 

from parent 

talk  

Ken will joined us at 8.30  and spoke at great length about the 

different courses available from Care for the Family. 

The Life Church and St John’s CofE both in Hook are working with 

Care for the Family and it was suggested that we talk to them about 

the courses they have already signed up for.  Maggie to work with 

the rest of the FHC leaders to see if anything is available for the 

parents 

More information can be found at www.cff.org.uk. 

 

6. AOB 
None  

7.Next PPC 

meeting 
Wednesday 17th June at 7:30pm  

Via Zoom  Joan to send out invites to the committee. 

 

JK 



 

 

   

 


